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Comments: I oppose the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project #60192. I believe that old growth forests

should be left alone for a few reasons. Vermont has been clearcut in the past and this is a chance to allow trees

to mature. Trees help clean our air and provide a home for a diverse population of birds and animals. I feel it

would be irresponsible to cut trees from this particular forest. We have a chance to allow these trees to grow

older and provide something for the next several generations. 


